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• 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

• 

TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BERTA 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 
May 5, 1975 

To: Board of Regents, Tyler Stat Colle e 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. Who's Who Students 

TELEPHONE 214 595-0711 

The 19 individuals announced in January as Tyler State College's 
first "Who's Who Among Students in American Universities and 
Colleges" recipients were presented their official certificates 
indicating this honor last Thursday during the monthly "President's 
Hour" meeting. Dr. Gerald L. Morris, interim vice president for 
academic affairs, and Dr. Noel H. McCoy, dean of student life, 
assisted me in making the presentations to these outstanding 
students. They were selected on the basis of their scholarship, 

participation and leadership in academic and extracurricular 
activities, citizenship, service to the college and his or her prom-

ise of future usefulness. 

Included in the group were 11 students from Tyler, 3 from Longview, 
2 from Gilmer and 1 each from Palestine, Malakoff and Henderson. 
We, of course, are extremely proud of these outstanding students. 

President's Honor Roll 

A "President's Honor Roll," made up each semester of full-time 

students who earn all "A's," was recently initiated at our institution. 

The first Honor Roll list, which was released last week, included 
24 students from the 1974 Fall Semester. In the future the list will 

be released as soon as possible following the completion of a semes-
ter. Students achieving the high distinction of' earning all "A's" will 
be given a certificate designating them "Distinguished Students of 
Tyler State College." 

Recognition of students who earn a place on the "President's Honor 
Roll" is not only an attempt to honor these students as individuals 
and as a group, but it is also hoped that it will encourage others to 
strive for a similar record of achievement. 

There were 12 students from Tyler on the first "President's Honor 
Roll" list, 6 from Longview and 1 each from Malakoff, Palestine, 
Athens, Frankston, Brownsboro and Whitehouse. 
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III. Report from Resident Engineer 

Attached is a report from our Director of Physical Plant and 
Resident Engineer for the week ending May 2, 1975. 

JHS:rc 

Attachment 
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